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Thank you so much
for your kind donation

£1,500.00

for Little Havens

Dear Don and all at Rotary Club of South Woodham Ferrers,

We wanted to write and say a big thank you for paying forward the very kind £1,500.00 personal
donation made to the club. We know it been an incredibly difficult seven months for everyone, so
we are extremely grateful for this support and generosity. Please pass on our sincere thanks.

This wonderful gift will help us to continue ‘Making every day count’ for the children we care for, as
well as their families. We don't charge a penny for our care — and that's only possible because of
donations made by people like you.

When a patient is diagnosed with a complex or incurable condition, Havens Hospices is
there to support every aspect of their life.

“l was finding things hard, so | decided to have a look around Little Havens.
Everyone was lovely. | always thought Little Havens was for end of life care. |
didn’t realise it was for children with longer-term illnesses too.” = Sam

Please be very proud of the donation you've made to Little Havens, because we are truly grateful
and we know our families are too.

Thank you again so much,

Lorraine Collie
Fundraising Team

You're in charge of what information Havens Hospices has about you, and what you want to receive from the

- Everything is laid out in our Privacy Policy which you can read on our website. But you can change
how we contact you by emailing changeme@havenshospices.org uk, visiting havenshospices.org.uk/update
or calling 01702 220 305.

Every one of us
Making every day count.
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